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President’s Corner…

I’m so very excited about the upcoming holidays and all of the wonderful
things going on at the center.  There is such a fun variety of events to choose
from so why not just come to them all.  Let me just tell you about some of the
larger events.  All members are invited to our Christmas Party hosting the
Seguin Chamber of Commerce which is being held on December 14 at 5:00
PM.  Come enjoy Christmas cookies, Wassail, and Hot Chocolate while you
stroll through the Festival of Lights and the Christmas tree display December
4th and 5th from 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM.  The Silver Opry is live on December
21, announcing the winners of our Holiday Raffle.  Don’t forget to get your
winning ticket.  We sure hope to see you all there to win some big money!

We have also gained some great new volunteers.  Thank you to all of our
volunteers for your tremendous effort and hard work.  Thank you also to our
generous donors.  We have had several quite generous donations this past
month.  You know who you are, and we are so very grateful for your love and
support.  Our doors would not be open without you.

Speaking of giving, I would like to take the opportunity to say thank you for
giving us all here at the center the gift of your presence.  We love seeing you
all each day and sharing our lives with you.  You are all such a joy to me, and I
consider you all members of my extended family.  I want to wish each and
every one of you a very Merry Christmas.  May the Lord’s blessings be upon
you and remember the reason for the season.

Sincerely,
Kay Lynn Hawkins
President

The Silver Center will be CLOSED
FOR CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEARS
From December 24 - January 1st, but don’t
forget the New Year’s Eve Celebration!!

December 4th & 5th

The center will be open to the public from
6:00 - 8:00 pm for Hot Chocolate and Christmas

Cookies. We will have all of our FESTIVAL
OF LIGHTS CHRISTMAS TREES up for

everyone to enjoy.
Please come out and enjoy some Christmas
carols and fellowship at the Silver Center!



The Silver Center is sincerely grateful for the support
of our faithful Business Members.

Guadalupe Valley Nursing Center
RE/MAX Professional Realty

KWED
   Texan Renew Hearing Center

Tres Hewell Mortuary

Edward Jones Investments
Guadalupe Regional Medical Center

Seguin Noon Lions
Pecan County Chiropractic

Advanced Hearing Aid Center
First United Bank

Campbell Floors, LTD
Charles Villeneuve Insurance

First Commercial Bank
Guadalupe County Republican Women

Guadalupe County Humane Society
Minigrip LLC

Nesbit Living & Recovery Center
Prosperity Design Solutions

Seguin Beauty School
Seguin Gazette-Enterprise
   The Koehler Company
LBHS Alumni Association
Red Carpet Auto Sales

STANDARD

Hello From the Front Office!

What a beautiful time of year we are entering!

Have you seen the lovely Christmas trees around the Center?
This year we are having a FESTIVAL OF LIGHTS!  We have
never done this before, and I hope to make it a new yearly
tradition.   Some of our wonderful vendors and friends of the
Center are putting up absolutely beautiful trees for the entire
community to enjoy!  You even get to place bids on them in a
Silent Auction!  Come by and choose a favorite tree to bid on
and you can take it home on December 15th or you can donate
it to a senior citizen!

We will have hot chocolate and spiced apple cider and cookies
at the Center on December 4th & 5th from 6-8PM.  Please stop
in and see our Christmas décor and join us for some fellowship.
On December 15th we will be delivering a decorated Christmas
tree to a needy senior citizen that YOU can NOMINATE!
Please stop by and give Glenda the name, address and phone
number of someone you think would like a Christmas tree!

HOLIDAY RAFFLE TIME IS UPON US!  Who wants a
chance to win MONEY?  I hope you have already received your
raffle tickets in the mail.  All of our members were mailed a
package of 6 tickets.  You can sell them for $5 each… or you
can buy them all yourself…and then you simply return the
tickets to our ‘hopper’ at the Silver Center along with the
money, or let us know you cannot do either.  Then we will void
the tickets if you can’t return them to us.  LET’S ALL BUY A
TICKET TO WIN BIG HOLIDAY MONEY!

Our Holiday Opry will find Kirk Herbold, Lorraine Chavana,
and Gabriel Galvan on stage with our fabulous Opry Band on
December 21st.  The traditional Christmas music as well as
good ‘ol' Country music will warm your heart.  Our Opry meal
will be Holiday baked Chicken and dressing served with Sweet
potatoes.  Doors open at 6PM.  Music begins at 7PM!  Come on
out and enjoy a great show with some fine local talent.

Our holiday hours will find us closed for regular lunches and
events from December 24th through Jan 1st.  I hope you have a
Blessed and wonderful New Year.  Please consider joining us
here for a great country music dance with Two Way Street and
ring in the New Year with a champagne toast, black-eyed peas,
and a tamale!

Best wishes, and I hope you have a
very MERRY CHRISTMAS
FOLKS!

Glenda Layton
Executive Director
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Our Silver Center
Volunteers are
absolutely amazing!
The volunteer hours
for December totaled
745.5 hours (Regular
hours - 495.5 hours and RSVP hours - 250 hours.)
Mitch Albom said, "Devote yourself to your
community around you.  Devote yourself to creating
something that gives you purpose and meaning."
Volunteers commit themselves to making the Silver
Center and the world around them a better place.  "BE
THE CHANGE YOU WISH TO SEE IN THE
WORLD."    Ghandi
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December Word Scramble
EHMBETHLE                   __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __

SEADTE   LESFDIE
    __ __ __ __ __ __      __ __ __ __ __ __ __

NFCSEARKINNE
__ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __

ERDGNGBAREI
 __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __

ORHMAEN                      __ __ __ __ __ __ __

RCSNUCKTERA
__ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __

RMYHR                           __ __ __ __ __

TMEISLTOE                   __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __

IUYELTED                      __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __

OPRHDUL                       __ __ __ __ __ __ __



Our Friday Night Dances are really a lot of fun and a wonderful opportunity to mingle with friends and dance
the night away. The bands are top notch, so if you don’t care to dance, just come to listen to the music!
PLEASE NOTE: The doors no longer open at 6:00 pm…they open at 6:30 pm. BYOB is no longer permitted
due to insurance exclusions.

2017 Silver Center Friday Night Dance Schedule
            Doors open at 6:30pm     Dance 7:30 - 11:00 pm

Dec      1 Wrangler Country
      8 The Countrymen
    15 Bob Appel
    22 Glen Collins & The Alibis
    29 No Dance
    31 Two Way Street
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The Seguin Silver Needlers will
meet Monday, December 11th at 11:30.  The
location is the Club House at River Shade RV Park.
In place of gifts please bring toys for the Children’s
Advocacy Center and/or food for the Christian
Cupboard.  For further information, please call
Marie @ 830-386-0962.

December
WORD SCRAMBLE ANSWERS

BETHLEHEM   NUTCRACKER
ADESTE FIDELES  MYRRH
FRANKINCENSE  MISTLETOE
GINGERBREAD   YULETIDE
MENORAH    RUDOLPH

Halloween Costume Winners:
● Kenneth Austin won best male

costume.
● Mary Smith won best female

costume.
● Best couple was Kenneth Austin

and Grace Beane.

Happy Birthday Harley!



Many older adults are looking for a gentle,
low-impact exercise program that helps them
stay active and improves muscle strength,
flexibility and balance. TAI CHI fits the bill!

The benefits include, but are not limited to,
helping with arthritis pain, reducing blood
pressure, reducing stress and depression,
and helping reduce bone loss in
menopausal women. Tai Chi is a
phenomenal exercise, and it all started with
the ancient Chinese!

Join us at the Silver Center on Mondays at
9:00 am. It is only $1.00 per class. Hope to
see you there.

BIRTHDAY BINGO

On Friday, December 1, 2017,
starting at 1:00 PM, you are
invited to join us to celebrate
our December birthdays with
gifts, cake, and bingo!  Heart to
Heart Hospice and Guadalupe
Valley Nursing Center are sponsoring this
special event.  We have a lot  of fun, so join us
for our December. HAPPY BIRTHDAY
CELEBRATION.  All members are invited!

THRIFT STORE HOURS!
The Thrift Store will be open on Monday and
Friday ONLY from 9:00 am - 4:00 pm.

Stop by and see what we have to offer!  We are
accepting donations too!
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STAY ACTIVE WITH TAI CHI

George Start    12/4
Melvin Strey    12/5
Patricia Custer                    12/7
Carolyn Sagebiel                12/9
Joyce Kuykendall               12/10
Richard Arp                        12/12
JoAnn Hunter                      12/12
Sandra Moline                    12/13
Robert Bohmfalk                12/14
Ben Logan                          12/15
Grace Mugrage    12/15
Ken Warden                       12/16
Barbara Ford Sr.                 12/19
Annette Lehmann               12/19
Evelyn Bender                    12/20
Clara Orbeck                      12/21
Teresa Cohen                     12/22
Lynn Hoermann                 12/22
Paula Jones                         12/22
Shirley Huebinger              12/23
Carl Illhardt                        12/25
Gay Lynn Olsovsky           12/27
Nell Martin                         12/28
Frances Patlan                    12/28
Francene Smith   12/28
Penny Hill                           12/31



Memorial in Honor of:

__________________________________________

Send Acknowledgement to:

Name: _____________________________________

Address ___________________________________

City _______________________________________

State/Zip ___________________________________

Memorial from:

Name: _____________________________________

Address: ___________________________________

City: _______________________________________

State/Zip: __________________________________
Thank you for the remembrance.

The Silver Center
510 E. Court

Seguin, Texas 78155

Tres Hewell Mortuary, Inc.
Family Owned and Operated

Tres Hewell, President

P.O. Box 820
165 Tor Drive
Seguin, Texas 78156

Phone: (830) 549-5912
Fax: (830) 549-5918
Cell: (830) 660-5809

www.treshewell.com

Are you looking
for a hot, fresh,
well-balanced
meal?  The Silver
Center serves a
delicious lunch

from 11 am to 1 pm
Monday through Friday, and the prices are great!
Everyday something new is served such as Chicken
Enchiladas, Meatloaf, Fish and Shrimp, and Salisbury
Steak. With the entree you get two sides, a salad, roll,
dessert and brewed tea or coffee.  You can’t beat that!
Sandwiches, soups, and lunch salads are also offered. Join
us at the Silver Center for a
yummy lunch and some great
fellowship!
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*** Note that any
memorials received after
we go to press will be in the next month's
newsletter.

In Memory of:  Betty Vogel
     By:               Ann Theiss

In Memory of:  Lela Mae Fuller
     By:                  Pat Norman

The UPS Store 5148
562 S. Hwy 123 Bypass

Seguin, TX 78155
830-379-8717

www.theupsstorelocal.com/5148

Stop by The UPS Store 5148
Mention this ad and receive

10% off your purchase
(Excludes USPS Postal Services)

We are your printing and shipping experts!



Resort Style Living in a Skilled
Nursing and Rehab facility.

We are the ONLY
4-Star Rated facility

In Seguin by
Center for Medicare Services!

Come and see why!

1339 Eastwood Drive
Seguin, TX 78155

830-379-3900
www.remarkablehealthcare.net

• Large Apartments/3 floor plans to choose from
• Selective menu at all meals
• Daily Activities
• Loving Competent Care
• Family Owned and Operated

www.SeguinAssistedLiving.com
226 Preston Dr., Seguin, Texas 78155

Call Karen Taylor or Lindsey Taylor to schedule your tour today!
(830) 379-8882

License #050604
“Look to Seguin Assisted Living for a Carefree Future”
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Registered Nurse Case Managers eval-

uate your medical needs and develop

a“plan of care” (in coordination with your

physician and insurance) that will include

one or more of the following services:

Nursing
Physical Therapy ~ Speech Therapy

Occupational Therapy

200 S. Austin
Seguin, Texas 78155

(830) 379-6171
(800) 288-3921

www.advancedhomehealthservices.com

200 S. Austin
Seguin, Texas 78155

(830) 379-6171
(800) 288-3921

Registered Nurse Case Managers
evaluate your medical needs and
develop a “plan of care” (in coordination
with your physician and insurance) that
will include one of more of the following
services:

Nursing
Physical Therapy ~ Speech Therapy

Occupational Therapy
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Serving Comal, Guadalupe, & Hays counties.
830.629.0509

Senior Home Care

We provide home care
solutions to better meet the
needs of our clients and
bring positive changes to
their lives.

Personal Care Meal Preparation Transportation Housekeeping

Same Day Service Caregiver Introduction 24 hour Availability All Inclusive Pricing
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Thursday, December 14
11:30 am - 1:00 pm

Guadalupe Valley Nursing Center and
Heart to Heart Hospice are sponsoring
this fun Lunch and Learn -
CHRISTMAS RECIPE SWAP!!  Bring a recipe and take
one home, all while you enjoy a fabulous meal and
fellowship with members of the Silver Center.  Merry
Christmas!

Thursday, December 21
11:30 am - 1:00 pm

Hope Hospice and Remarkable Healthcare will sponsor
this fun and interesting Lunch and Learn.  The topic is
"Humor in Aging."  We have all asked the question,
"Hmmm…when do we see those "Golden Years?"  Or
"Geez…what happened?  Seems like I was 22 yesterday
and now I am quite a bit older!"  Call 830-303-6612 to
reserve your seat and a delicious hot lunch.

FIND YOUR NAME

A member’s scrambled name is in the
newsletter each month. If it is your name, call
the Silver Center at 303-6612 and receive a
free coupon of your choice.

NCELRCEA BRNAU

BLOOD PRESSURE CHECKS

Windsor Nursing and Rehabilitation Center of
Seguin offers free blood pressure checks at the
Silver Center on Wednesdays from 11:00 AM
-1:00 PM.

Guadalupe Valley Nursing Center will be
checking blood pressure and blood sugar on
Tuesdays  at the Silver Center from 11:00 AM -
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 Tickle Your Funny Bone!
Here are my thoughts now…

We all get old in the end--whether we like it or not, so count your blessings!  I changed my car horn to sound like
gunshot sounds.  People get out of the way much faster now.  Gone are the days when girls used to cook
like their mothers.  Now they drink like their fathers.  You know that tingly little feeling you get when
you really like someone?  That's common sense leaving your body.

I didn't make it to the gym today.  That makes five years in a row.

I decided to stop calling the bathroom the "John", and renamed it "Jim"…I feel much better
saying I went to the Jim this morning.

Old age is coming at a really bad time.  When I was a child, I thought "naptime" was a
punishment.  Now, as a grown-up, it feels like a small vacation.

The biggest lie I tell myself is…I don't need to write that down, I'll remember it.

I don't have grey hair;  I have "Wisdom Highlights".  I'm just very wise.

If God wanted me to touch my toes, He would have put them on my knees.

Last year I joined a support group for procrastinators.  We haven't met yet.

Why do I have to press one for English, when you're going to transfer me to someone I can't understand anyway?
Of course I talk to myself; sometimes I need expert advice.

At my age "getting lucky" means walking into a room and remembering what I came in there for.

Actually, I'm not complaining because I'm a Sen-ager (Senior Teenager).  I have everything that I wanted as a
teenager, only fifty years later.
            I don't have to go to school or work.
            I get an allowance every month.
            I have my own pad.
            I don't have a curfew.
            I have a driver's license and my own car.
            The people that I hang around with are not scared of getting pregnant.
            And I don't have acne.
Life is great!

So:  I have more friends that I should send this to, but right now, I can't remember their names.  Now I'm
wondering…did I send this to you, or did you send it to me?

Unacceptable Tax Return

This example shows the importance of accuracy in your tax return.  The IRS has returned a New York City man's tax
return, implying that he answered one of the questions incorrectly.

In response to the question…"Do you have anyone dependent on you?"  The man wrote back:  "7.1 million illegal
immigrants, 1.1 million crack-heads, 4.4 million unemployable scroungers, 80,000 criminals in over 85 prisons, at
least 450 idiots in Congress and a group that call themselves politicians."

The IRS stated that the response he gave was not acceptable.  The man's response back to the IRS was…"Who did I
leave out?"    Submitted by Velma Buie



Yule Delights - Cheese Cookies

Makes 5 dozen

 1 cup margarine

4 cups shredded sharp cheddar

2 cups flour

2 cups finely chopped nuts

1 tsp. cayenne pepper

2 tsp. salt

 Thoroughly cream butter and cheese together;  then add other ingredients.  Mix well.  Roll into long roll and
refrigerate several hours.  Slice into thin rounds.  Place on a slightly greased cookie sheet, and bake at 325 for 20
minutes or until edges brown.  Cookies may be frozen and baked months later.  Quick and easy recipe for the
holidays.



Come learn about the
fabulous ISLANDS OF
NEW ENGLAND with
Collette Tours at 1PM on
Tuesday, December 12th.
Mike Sprute will be here
to show you what this
fabulous 8 day tour offers!  Visit Providence, Newport,
Boston, Cranberry Bog, Plymouth Plantation, Cape
Cod, Martha's Vineyard, Provincetown and you'll even
enjoy a delicious lobster dinner one evening.  This trip
arrives in Providence, Rhode Island on June 15th!

Again, please join us at the Silver Center on Tuesday,
DECEMBER 12th at 1 PM to learn more!

In addition, are you planning a trip next year? Please
consider us. The Silver Center is working with Collette
Tours for some fantastic trips in 2018, so stop by and
see the fabulous tours we have coming up or book an
exclusive tour with Glenda at 830-303-6612.

Do you ask people to repeat?

Do you miss out on the
    punchline of jokes?

Does your family complain
the TV is too loud?

Do you answer yes without
knowing the question?

Do you need to see someone’s
    face to hear them?

If your answer is yes to 2 or
more questions, call today to
schedule a FREE hearing
screening!

Your Hearing Health is
Important!

We service all makes
and models of

hearing devices!

(830)  399-4195

628 N. Hwy 123 Bypass, Ste. 2
Seguin, Texas 78155

www.texanhearingcenter.com
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Su Casa Cafe
Tex-Mex Cuisine

Great food! Great environment!

Special every day 11:00 to 3:00

Come see us and enjoy
good free chips and salsa!

1142 E. Kingsbury St., Seguin, TX
830-379-2161

6:30 AM to 3:00 PM
Fridays 6:30 AM to 9:00 PM

* Skilled Nursing Care
* Physical, Occupational & Speech Therapies
* Rehabilitation available up to 6 days a week
* Stroke Rehabilitation
* Complex wound care
* Tracheostomy care
* E-stim, Vital-stim & Ultrasound
* Wii-abilitation
* Delicious meals

THE HEIGHTS
OF GONZALES

701 North Sarah DeWitt
Gonzales, Texas 78629
Phone: 830-672-4530

Fax: 830-672-4543
www.TheHeights

COUNTRY CARE MANOR
REHABILITATION & LONG TERM CARE

2736 fm 775
Lavernia, Texas 78121
Phone: 830-779-2355

Fax: 830-779-5503
www.CountryCare.com

Our care makes the difference.
Our heart makes it home
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The Silver Center Opry is BACK!!

THE SILVER CENTER OPRY IS A GREAT SUCCESS!

Mark your calendars for Thursday, December 21, 2017 at
7:00 PM. Kirk Herbold, Lorraine Chavana and Gabriel
Galvan lead our Opry lineup, along with our very own Silver
Opry Band.

We will be serving baked chicken with dressing and sweet
potatoes before the show.  Supper starts at 6:00 when the
doors open.  A silent auction begins at 6:00 and ends around
8:00 PM.  We have the best local talent and a super great
time!  Please join us for a night of fellowship, fabulous
music, and dancing!  Bar is also open at 6.  We hope to see
you there!  Come out and support our singers and the Silver
Opry Band!

We are looking for items that we can use for the Silver Opry's
SILENT AUCTION.  The proceeds benefit the Silver Center,
so consider donating an auction item. Remember, it can be a
homemade goodie, a potted plant, something crocheted,
anything goes.  The sky's the limit!  Contact Glenda, 830-
303-6612, with a donation.
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If you would like to reserve the Silver Center for your
Christmas party, please contact Glenda as soon as
possible!   The party rooms fill up fast!  Call 830-303-
6612 to reserve your spot.

We also do outside catering, so if you are having a
party in your home and want US to do the cooking, so
you can enjoy your party, just let us know what you'd
like to serve and let's sit down with our Chef Christie
to make your party special...!

New Year's Eve, December 31, Two Way Street will be playing from
8-12:30 PM.  Reserved tickets on sale for $15 each. Come out and
enjoy Tamales, Black-eyed peas, and champagne at midnight and
ring in the NEW YEAR with us at The Silver Center!  Please
purchase your tickets early!  Sponsored by GVNC

The SILVER CENTER’S Holiday raffle
is in full swing.

Purchase your $5 raffle ticket today for a
chance to

win CASH  for the holidays!

The Silver Center Holiday Raffle
Winners to be drawn at The Silver Opry

Thursday, December 21, 2017
$500– Sponsored by Warren and Kathy

Nossaman
$250– Sponsored by Nesbit Living and

Recovery Center
$200– First Commercial Bank

$200– Sponsored by Frank Starcke, Gay
Lynn Olsovsky,

 Jan Almon and Kay Lynn Hawkins
$200- Sponsored by Pecan Country

Chiropractic
$100– Sponsored by GVEC

$100– Sponsored by Tres Hewell Mortuary
$100– Sponsored by Glenda Layton
$100– Sponsored by Tammy Dillon

*Need not be present to win
$5 per ticket
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On December 14th, the Silver Center will host a HUGE
Christmas Party for all of our members and the Chamber of
Commerce Mixer from 5:00 - 7:00 pm in Sagebiel Hall.

There will be no Gideon’s meeting on
December 11th  or Garden Club on
December 19th. See you next month!

T-Shirts only $12.00 at the Silver Center
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Festival of Lights

The Festival of Lights at the Silver Center has begun. Visit us daily Monday through Friday during center hours you
can stroll through the beautiful Christmas Trees decorated by local businesses, organizations, and individuals.
We will have a special two night showing on December 4th and 5th from 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM. The showing is free
and open to the public. Come and enjoy hot chocolate, wassail, and Christmas cookies while strolling through the
winter wonderland.
Don’t forget to tell Santa what you want for Christmas this year. He will be ready to take pictures with you those
two evenings and at the Chamber Mixer as well.
There will be an ongoing Silent Auction to purchase decorated Christmas trees. The auction will end December 14
after the Chamber Mixer Christmas party.
Come bid on a tree to own, or to donate to another person or organization. Trees can be picked up at the Silver
Center or if the tree is being donated to a senior in need, we will deliver within 10 miles of the center free of
charge.
If you want to volunteer for this event, or donate a fully decorated Christmas tree, please, contact Glenda Layton
at Silvercenter@sbcglobal.net, or by phone at 830-303-6612.



Goetz Funeral Home
Guadalupe Valley Memorial Park

Public Open Forum on Death Related Topics:

It’s difficult to talk about death or dying, but we all will need to do
it at some point in our lives.  We need to feel the freedom to talk to
others about our questions, our concerns, our experiences, and
learn from each other.

Question of the Month:
 Is embalming required by law in the state of Texas?

Answer:
     No, embalming is not required by law in the state of Texas;
although it may be suggested depending on the type of funeral
service you select.  If a family selects funeral services such as,
Direct Cremation or Immediate Burial, it does not require
embalming.

We encourage you to ask us those questions that may be weighing
over your heads; and you may submit your questions to the
following:

Marina P. Reyna
Funeral Director/Embalmer ~ Goetz Funeral Home

marina.reyna@dignitymemorial.com
     713 N. Austin Street -Seguin, Texas 78155

(830) 379-2313

GAMES AND FUN!
Sounds like a great night out for family and friends, doesn’t it? On every 2nd
Tuesday, The Silver Center is having a GROUP GAME NIGHT. Doors open at
6 pm and close at 8:30 pm. The cost: $2.00 per person for members and $2.50
per person for non-members.

Here are the Rules:

1) You must have a group. You cannot join a group when you get here.

2) When you call (830-303-6612) to reserve your space, give a head count of the people in your party so that a table
can be set up for your group.

3) Call by Thursday, December 7. Be sure to call the Thursday before game day to reserve your spot!

4) Bring your own cards, game pieces, or whatever you need for your game.

5) Bunco, Bridge, Poker, Mahjongg, Pinochle, or any other game is okay by us.

6) Must clean your own area/space before you leave at 8:30 pm.

Sound like fun? Well it is, and it is also a wonderful time to play and relax with your family and friends. Please join us and
don’t forget to call for your reservation!
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We’ll hold your hand
with all our heart.


